
3M Center 
St. Paul, MN 55144-1000 
 
 

 

 

December 2021 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 

3M Personal Safety Division is discontinuing the 3M™ Particulate Respirator 8211, N95. We 
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 3M will continue to offer a variety of filtering 
facepiece respirators to support our customers respiratory protection programs. Please see below 
for discontinuation and suggested replacement information. 
 
Discontinued product: 

 
 
Suggested alternative: 

 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your 3M Sales or Customer Service Representative. Thank you for 
your ongoing support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Karly Weber | Area Product Marketer – Filtering Facepiece Respirators 
3M Personal Safety Division 
3M Center, Building 235-2W-70 | St. Paul, MN 55144-1000 
kweber2@mmm.com 

Product # SAP ID Material Description

8211 7000029720 8211 N95 PARTICULATE RESP 80/cs

Product # SAP ID Material Description

8511 7000002056 8511 N95 RESP W/O FACESEAL 80/cs


